
 

 

29th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Re: School photos  
 
On Monday 6th December, we will be having individual and sibling photos taken.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing their full school uniform on that day. 
 
All envelopes orders should be returned to school by Thursday 9th December, online orders for delivery to 
school to be submitted by Friday 10th December. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the office 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Kinnaird Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 


